Dorota Richards

R N
Subject: WO0185-02 Review
From: Huss{a;/f Colm [mailtd] N

Sent: 04 January 2018 09:53
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>
Subject: W0185-02 Review

Dear Ms. Richards,

| refer to yo‘uf correspondence dated December 20" 2017 and your request to extend the appropriate period by
which the Agency must issue a proposed determination to March 315 2018. We would agree to the proposed
extension and would agree that a proposed determination, made on or before March 31* 2018 is appropriate.

Best regards,’

Colm Hussey

Rilta Environmental Ltd &

Block 402 Grants Drive N

Greenogue Business Park ©

Rathcoole

Co. Dublin | LR
| S

P: +353 (1) 4018000 , .oo%«

F: +353 (1):4018080 &

W: www.rilta.ie GO
T S
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